
New  Bedford  police
investigating  reports  of
shots fired on Acushnet Ave
New Bedford Police are investigating reports of shots fired at
2:24 a.m. Thursday in the 1800-block of Acushnet Avenue.

No  injuries  were  reported.  Police  are  also  investigating
whether this incident is connected to reports of a vehicle
striking a building in the area.
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